22-May-2025

Public Disclaimer

It has come to our attention that fake laboratory test results for concrete testing are being circulated
under the name of Firm DECON International (Pvt.) Ltd.

We would like to categorically clarify that our laboratory does not perform concrete testing of any kind.
Any such test reports bearing our name or logo are fraudulent, fabricated, and unauthorized.

Firm DECON International (Pvt.) Ltd. reserves the right to pursue legal action against individuals or
entities involved in misusing our company’s identity. If you come across any suspicious documents or

have concerns, please contact us directly for verification.

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us maintain the integrity and credibility of our services.
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